
-l---u--
ST I STEPHEN
THF 1/1001 F Of FVERYWIHRE 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

There will be a Special Meeting of Council on Friday, October 22nd, 2020, at 1:00pm. Due to 

COVID restrictions, public attendance will be via a live broadcast accessible to the public 

through the Town of St. Stephen Facebook Page. 

Items to be considered at this meeting will be: 

1) Presentation of the 2020 Audited Financial 
Statements.   

Jeff Renaud 

CAO/Clerk 




